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Dear legislators,  
My name is Chad Kernutt, I am a resident of Albany and I urge you to vote NO on HB-4105. I am opposed 

to any and all bills that will ultimately lead to expenses/taxes/fines on businesses that will be passed on to 

the consumers whoch in this case would be all Oregonians. This bill is just that and will lead to higher gas 

prices at the pump and higher energy bills. Stop these ridiculous bills that will take more money from our 

pockets and our families and vote NO on HB-4105. Thank you. 

 


